
Remembrance at Linburn

A  remembrance  service  was  held  at  the
Scottish War Blinded’s Linburn Centre on
Friday.

Friends  of  the  charity  attended  the
service along with a number of veterans
with sight loss.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/11/remembrance-at-linburn/


Pupils from the Royal Blind School laying the wreath they made
themselves



Harry Hogg (Sub mariner in the navy WWII)

Bob Watt (served with the Royal Highland Fusiliers and Royal
Scots 1951 – 1953)



Scottish War Blinded gives free support to ex-service men and
women across Scotland, no matter if they lost their sight
during or after service.
If you or someone you know could benefit from Scottish War
Blinded’s activities and support, call us free today on 0800
035 6409 or contact us online at www.scottishwarblinded.org


